



Communiqué

New Mauritius Hotels Limited ('NMH')

At its meeting of Monday 30th October 2017, the Board of the Financial Services Commission has considered the matter of the transfer of shares in the New Mauritius Hotels.

Having given due consideration to all material circumstances, and in line with its object to ensure the stability of the financial system in Mauritius, the Commission is of the view that no further regulatory action is required.

Financial Services Commission, Mauritius 10 November 2017